
 
                                                                                       Minister of Education, 

The right to education is a basic right of all the children of the 

world. 

The education we want is qualitative, inclusive and embraces 
all the students, without discrimination! 
In order to achieve this, we would like to ask you to allow the 
teachers to create the end-of-year exams so that refugee 
children can have a fair chance at success as their own 
teacher will be able to assess them and give them a fair exam 
to prove themselves. 
Thank you! 
 
The students of Senior High School of Intercultural Education 
of Eastern Thessaloniki 
 
 

 

 


